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SE Substation Safety Enhancement Project – Douglasdale & Diamond Cove 

Project map:  

(The work areas indicated below are approximate and not to scale) 

 

What’s happening?  

As part of Southeast Substation Safety Enhancement Project, ENMAX Power and Ironclad Earthworks Ltd., will be 
installing riprap armouring along the riverbank of the Bow River adjacent to Substation No. 32. We understand that 
this work may create some inconveniences, and we thank you for your understanding and cooperation as we deliver 
on our commitment to provide reliable power to all Calgarians. 
 
 

  

Project details: 
 
Reference: 21453233 

Locations: 
This work will occur at the 
Substation No. 32, 
adjacent to the city-
owned Bow River 
Pathway.  
 

Dates: 
Site preparations and 
equipment staging to 
begin June 1, 2024. 
 

Duration: 
We estimate that this 
project will take five (5) 
months. 
 

Work times: 
Weekdays, 7 a.m. – 6 p.m.  
Weekend work may be 
required. 
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What to expect:   
We make every effort to minimize the effect our work 
has on daily activities, and we follow all applicable 
standards and bylaws. Below are the things to be aware 
of related to this project.  
 
During construction: 

• ENMAX Power and contractor vehicles, 
personnel, hydrovac trucks and associated 
utility equipment will be on site. 

• Construction barricades and/or safety fencing. 

• Traffic and pedestrian detours and signage. 

• Noise and/or minor vibrations during 
construction. 

 
Power outages: 

• A power outage will not be required for this 
project.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Road closures, detours, parking, and access:  

• Increased heavy vehicle traffic along 
Douglasdale Boulevard SE, Douglasbank Drive 
SE, and Douglasbank Way SE (see map on 
reverse page – red zone). 

• A worksite laydown and staging area will be 
utilized for the duration of this project (see 
map on reverse page – yellow zone). 

• Pedestrian and bike path will remain open 
along the Bow River Pathway east of the 
Substation No. 32.   

 
After construction:  

• Road and pathway damage is not expected as 
part of this project.  If damage occurs and 
repairs are required, concrete pouring and 
pavement backfilling will occur once work is 
complete (weather permitting).  

• Common area greenspaces will be repaired 
with grass seed and loam once work is 
complete (weather permitting and as 
required). 

 
 
As subsequent phases of construction work are 
required for this project, you will receive advance 
notification with additional project details. 

 
 
 
 
 

We’re here to help. 
If you have any questions about this project, please contact Terral on the Customer Relations Team: 

403-909-7982 | powercustomerrelations@enmax.com | enmax.com/SEsubstation 

 
Alternatively, the Customer Relations Team can be reached at 403-514-3990 (Monday through Friday, 8AM-4PM). 

 
For your safety, as well as the safety of our crews or team members, please do not approach the work site with questions 
and concerns.    


